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G'day Rachel Pepper

Recently Ive become aware that there will be an enquire into Fracking in the Northern
Territory

As well that there will be community consultation and visits to discuss this issue and that
Yulara and Mutitjulu are not on the sceduled list of towns to be visited.

I would appeal to you to consider putting Yulara on the list as it is the fifth largest town in
the Northern territory and is in the proposed Amadeus gas basin, so it will be majorly

effected buy the proposed gas development.
I would like to official welcome you to visit Yulara and if I can help to facilitate your visit,

please dont hesitate to get in contact

Kind Regards

Mark Swindells
Managing Director
Uluru Camel Tours

w: www.ulurucameltours.com.au





